
 

  

 

 

 

 
Cabinet  
 
Tuesday, 14 October 2025  

 
Updates to West Park Strategic Opportunity  

 
 

 
 

Additional Information and Recommendation 
 
4.18 As the use of the facilities will be from across the Borough and beyond, 

consideration should be given to moving this element of West Park from the 
West Bridgford Special Expense Area to the General Fund by the West 
Bridgford Special Expenses and Community Infrastructure Levy Group. 
Ultimate approval of the Special Expenses Levy will be by Full Council, as part 
of the Medium Term Financial Strategy. 

 
It is RECOMMENDED that:    

 
c)       the West Bridgford Special Expenses and Community Infrastructure Levy Group, 

accordingly as part of the budget process, review the implication of this report 
relating to the transfer of West Park from the West Bridgford Special Expense 
area to the General Fund,  recommended with the Medium Term Financial 
Strategy at Full Council.  


